

## **Community Facilities, Amenities and Transport Theme Group Notes 30<sup>th</sup> June 2016**

**Present:** Martin Wright, Aimi Sewell, Allan Jones, Tina Briars, Keith Kilbane and Karen Edwards (Your Locale).

### **Emerging Issues**

Using the guidance provided by Your Locale and the issues discussed on 6<sup>th</sup> of June the emerging issues template provided was populated (Appendix 1)

Action: TB to ensure any overlapping or potentially missed issues are reviewed during the next formal NPAC meeting.

AJ offered to conduct a traffic survey around Chapel Street as this area is particularly an area with highlighted parking and traffic issues.

KK kindly attended the meeting to explain the problems with the existing structures of the village hall (Appendix 2).

In an attempt to highlight any further issues and consider more possible solutions the team agreed to review some of the issues visually by walking around Swinford on 7<sup>th</sup> July 2016 at 7:30pm.

### **Next Meeting**

The next CFAT Theme Group meeting will be held on 12<sup>th</sup> July 2016 at 7:30pm in the village hall (availability dependant).